Republic of the Philippines Reference
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWA|  number: . VI-095
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Bonifacio Drive, Port Area, Manila Project ID: P00603755VS

MEMORANDUM

FOR ROGER G. MERCADO
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 04 March 2022 of DPWH Region VI Director TIBURCIO DL
CANLAS, endorsing the Project Modification requested by District Engineer GENARO M. PANGANIBAN,
Negros Occidental 4tp,5fstrict Engineering Office, under the FY 2022 General Appropriations Act (GAA),

to wit:

As per GAA/Original | As Modified

Project Description

UACS No. 310102100999000
Project ID: P00603755VS

ORGANIZATIONAL OUTCOME 1: Ensure Safe and
Reliable National Road System

ORGANIZATIONAL OUTCOME 1: Ensure Safe and
Reliable National Road System

rt Preservation—
-Preventive Maintenance- Secondary Roads

Assert Preservation-
Eléventive Maintenance- Secondary Roads

!;zﬁflorge Araneta-Ayungon-Yungue-Gurrea-La
Carlota City Rd (S00208NR) - Chainage 5792 -
Chainage 5885, Chainage 6087 - Chainage 6155

Don Jorge Araneta — Ayungon — Yungue - Gurrea - La

Cgﬂota City Rd (S00208NR) — Chainage 2362-
hainage 2531.8, Chainage 2362 - Chainage 2392,

Chainage 2645 - Chainage 2663, Chainage 2843 -

Chainage 2847
. Unit Cost | Allocation . Unit Cost Estimated Cost
Physical Target (P '000) (P '000) Physical Target (P '000) (P '000)
CW1 ~ Preventive ] CW1 - Preventive
Maintenance of Road: | 4,485,597 Maintenance of Road: | 10,945.79 /
C%géte Reblocking: larie km 2’%'56 Concrete Reblocking: Lana K 2,471.56
A0.551 lane km 0.2258 lane km
EAD - 50.44— EAO - 50.44
Total: 2,522.00 Total: 2,522.00
Justification:

The modification is sought due to:

1. Change in station limits to prioritize the re-blocking of shattered slabs which resulted to the
decrease in physical target from 0.551 lane km to 0.2258 lane km.

2. The increase in unit cost per lane km is due to the removal of actual structures/obstruction,
surplus common excavation, subgrade preparation, and provision of warning signs for road
safety.

3. Attached is a Certification for Reasonableness of Cost dated February 28, 2022.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is found in order.
Hence, the said request is hereby recommended for the Secretary’s consideration and approval.

UnGergecretary for Technical Services and
Regiohal @perations in Regions IV-B, VI, & VII
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